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To: Michael Marshn      (via email only)   
[request-887080-91f1df22@whatdotheyknow.com]  
  

   
Ref:  Freedom of Information Request 
Our Ref: FOI 8318 
Date:   1st September 2022 
 
 
Dear Michael, 
 
I am writing in response to your email dated 15th August 2022 requesting information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) regarding pay scales. 
 
Q1 Please can you provide me with the salary excluding any call out payments/out of 

hours calls and pay scale for the tradesmen working directly for your institute, which 
includes plumbers, mechanical engineers, electricians and carpenters. 
 

A1 Please see document 1 attached 
  
Q2 Please could you also provide me with a copy of your on-call allowance for your 

maintenance engineers working out of hours. 
 

A2 Please see document 2 attached 
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This letter confirms the completion of this request.  A log of this request will be held on a database 
held by the Trust.   
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request or response, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review of the decision. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 days of 
receiving our response.  
 
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to freedomofinformation@uhs.nhs.uk quoting the 
reference number given at the top of this letter.  
If, following the internal review, you are still not satisfied with the outcome, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioners Office can be 
contacted on 0303 123 1113 or via the web site at https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/ 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

With regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Officer 
University Hospital Southampton NHS Foundation Trust 
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